
November 1, 2022

Resignation

Dave Sachse from the Redevelopment Authority effective at the end of 2022.



DeBruin, Meredith

From: Sorenson, Ryan

Sent: Friday, November 4, 2022 11:28 AM
To: DeBruin, Meredith

Subject: FW; Resignation from RDA

Meredith,

Can you also include this on the agenda.

Ryan Sorenson

Mayor

City of Sheboygan

920-459-3317

—Original Message—

From: David R. Sachse <davidr$achse@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, November 4, 2022 11:10 AM

To: Sorenson, Ryan <Ryan.Sorenson@sheboyganwi.gov>

Subject: Resignation from RDA

I want to thank you for the opportunity to serve on the RDA. At this time I think we could use new younger members to
serve our community. So I wish to retire effective the end of this year.
Dave Sachse

Sent from my iPhone


